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Senator Peter Micciche       February 23, 2015 
State Capitol Room 514 
Juneau, Alaska, 99801 
 
Subj:   SB 5 - Support 
 
 
Dear   Senator Micciche, 
 
As owner of Alcan Electrical & Engineering, an Alaskan electrical construction 
company, I would like to express my support for passage of SB 5 Restitution: Property 
and Income Loss.   It is important that the Legislature address the 2013 Alaska Appellate 
Court decision and allow loss of income to be considered in calculating restitution.    
 
As you can imagine, Alcan’s construction sites often become targets of theft of 
equipment and materials.    The loss of either not only impacts us with the cost of the 
item(s) stolen, but also the resulting cost of project delays and possibly project 
cancellation.   Therefore, we support amending Alaska’s statutes to make certain that 
offenders are required to compensate not only victim damages and injury, but also the 
loss of income.    We also support amending Alaska’s restitution statues to require that 
actual value of damages or loss are determined according to market value at the time and 
place of the crime.     
 
Thank you for introducing SB 5 and for your support of Alaska’s electrical construction 
industry.      
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Bringmann 
President 


